
Follow Up to Questions 
from the May 3, 2016, Board of Trustees Meeting 

 
re:  Technology Expenditures 

 
 
Question:   At its meeting of May 3, 2016, Trustee Larry Wainwright inquired about the 
total technology expenditures for Collin College. 
 
Answer:   
 
Collin College’s budget for technology is comprised of the following: 
 

 Hosted Software Services - $688,203 

 Onsite Software and maintenance - $1,490,174 

 Internet Services - $103,824 
 
TOTAL:  $2,282,201 
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